17

SpencerlFane

Spencer Fane Attorneys Provide Guidance on

Managing Risk During COVID-19

Spencer Fane attorneys Carly Duvall and Patrick Mclnerney were recently

interviewed for an article in Finance and Commerce covering the considerations
businesses should understand to mitigate risk in this time of uncertainty.

Titled “Navigating a new normal for corporate practice,” the article outlines the
hurdles firms and businesses may encounter while handing the repercussions of the
COVID-19 pandemic. Carly summarized the advice she's given clients who are
considering reopening, and Pat discussed the need to prepare for investigations
surrounding COVID-19 related government programs.

“Ultimately | remind my clients that, just because they can reopen doesn’t
necessarily mean that they should,” Carly said in the article. “And it definitely means
that reopening now probably won't ook like it did before.”

To read the full article, please click here.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/patrick-mcinerney/
https://finance-commerce.com/2020/05/navigating-a-new-normal-for-corporate-practice/

